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Should the law be changed to  
allow same-sex couples to marry?
The Australian Marriage Law Postal Survey is your chance to have your say on 
whether Australian law should be changed to allow same-sex couples to marry.

From September, eligible Australians will receive a survey form in the mail.  
You’ll be asked to answer one question. Choose either ‘yes’ or ‘no’ on the form.  
Put it in the Reply Paid envelope and mail it back straight away. Your response  
will be completely confidential.

If you face difficulties completing the survey, e.g. you’re travelling overseas or live 
in a remote area, please visit our website or call the information line below.


